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 Dear Parents/Carers, 

It has now been confirmed by LCC that all schools should close on Monday 8th May 2023 in 

honour of the coronation of His Majesty King Charles III. This reduces the school year to 188 days 

(376 sessions).  

Most of you will have noticed the amazing work that has gone on over half term to clear the 

broken playground equipment and make the area safe. We want to thank Mr Hesketh as he 

has organised the work and completed much of it himself. The area is now a blank canvas for 

future school developments.  

Thank you for your patience with School Spider – the issues have been out of our control and 

we share your frustration. Mrs Harling is working closely with School Spider to ensure that the is-

sues are resolved and the system will work smoothly as intended.  

Please note that no data was breeched in the server issue – the information was deleted so all 

personal and banking information remained secure.  

It is very important that all parents log into the app and check they have access. All lunch or-

ders now are available and anyone who requires a school lunch from Monday 27th February 

must order on School Spider.    

Willow class have started their work with Little Voices. They are working with Ellena and Ellie to-

wards a LAMDA communication award that is OFQUAL accredited. This is an exciting develop-

ment to our school curriculum. We want to thank Friends of Treales for their financial support in 

this project.  

Year 2 have begun their work with dance teacher Kate to prepare for the Wyre and Fylde 

Sports Partnership Tea Dance. They will be performing on stage at the Marine Hall. Parents have 

received information about how to book tickets to this exciting event. Consent forms and fur-

ther information will be on School Spider next week.  

Mrs Molyneux and Mrs Hill took our Young Seasiders entry to Blackpool and Fylde College. 

Some children are visiting on Thursday 2nd March to meet the mayoress and attend the open-

ing. Information about when you can visit is in the leaflet below.  

It is with great sadness that we inform you that Mrs Smith will be leaving at the end of the term. 

Mrs Smith’s resignation will leave a massive gap in our Treales family. Mrs Smith will remain on 

our governing board and has already been requested to return for our summer trip. In the 

meantime, we wish her every success as she further develops her role in her family business.  

On Thursday it is World Book Day – Years 2,3 and 4 are visiting Inskip School for an author visit 

and all children will be attending a virtual author event. On Thursday children must attend in full 

school uniform. On Friday 3rd March children may choose to dress up to represent a book or 

character from a book. Please remember that all children will still have PE lessons as usual so 

this must be considered when dressing up. Celebration Worship on Friday will be a great 

chance to see all the costumes.  
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CONFIRMATION CLASSES 

Confirmation classes are a good way to explore your faith with others who are also 

thinking about confirmation. It is a safe place to ask any questions you have about 

God, Jesus and the journey of faith. 

Bishop Gill will be confirming those candidates who have completed the confirmation 

course on 25th June at 5pm in Christ Church Wesham. 

Treales Church has been invited to join with Wesham Church and Wharton Church for 

a service of Confirmation held on 25th June at 5pm with Bishop Gill. 

There will be weekly preparation sessions for approximately 5 weeks and a rehearsal 

before the confirmation service. Date and time to be arranged. 

If you would like to be confirmed or know anyone who would like to know more, please 

contact Janet Roberts on 07870 753534 or Susan Morley on 07973 307190 before the 

31st March. 

 I Am Mighty Awards have been presented to the following children: 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                        Well done and keep up the good work. 

W/c 6th Feb   W/c 20 Feb   

Reception Isaac  Reception Archie 

Year 1 Jack   Year 1 Peri 

Year 2 Charlotte  Year 2 Joel 

Year 3 Alice  Year 3 Oscar  

Year 4 Oliver   Year 4 Winter 

Year 5 Hugo  Year 5 Dexter  

Year 6 Joshua  Year 6 Erin 
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KEY DATES 

Thu 2nd Mar  Year 2, 3 and 4 Trip to Inskip  

Fri 3rd Mar   World Book Day  

Fri 3rd Mar   Year 6 Dental Survey. 9.45am  

Thu 30th Mar  Friends of Treales Easter Bingo 

Fri 31st Mar  School closes for Easter, 2pm finish (no Wrap Around Care After School) 

Contact details 

bursar@treales.lancs.sch.uk (Mrs. Harling) 

head@treales.lancs.sch.uk   (Mrs Hill) 
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